# Marysville Borough Streets Committee February 4, 2019 1:30PM Minutes

Chair: Steve Copp Members: Dave Magee, Lance Barthel

Maintenance Men: Robert Laman, Ken Miller

### Long Term Planning:

Streets (Lincoln from Front to Cameron, Kings Highway bridge to Park, South Main from Mill Ave south to Borough line, Front Street from Broad to Greenbriar, Leonard Street, Maple Ave 700 block, and all alley's)

## **Trucks/Equipment**:

Skid Loader Replacement in 2022 2014 Dump Rechassic Replacement in 2021 1997 Large Dump Truck Replacement in 2020 Tar Buggy

Ken Miller asked what are plans were for Park Drive water ponding. Scott stated that it is on the agenda and we are looking for a fix.

#### 1. Park & Ridgeview Drive (Punch List/Standing Water)

Greg stated that a engineer will be out to survey this area to figure out the road heights and then we can make the best educated fix instead of throwing darts. The committee members talked about a possible concrete troft if we have enough slope and run this to the intersection of Caroline and Park Drives. Tabled to next meeting waiting results of survey.

#### 2. Paving of Streets (Priority List)

Greg presented a list of all the streets that need paving work and the estimated cost per street. Greg also prioritized the streets as worst condition to needs work but can wait a couple years. The committee had a lengthy discussion on what streets to look at first with the amount of money they have to work with. Dave asked to table this until next month's meeting so he has more time to study the information.

3. Parking Issues on South Main and Susquehanna (complaint letter)
The committee looked at the complaint letter and with much discussion about parking, the rocks along South Main and not having any of the street posted for no parking. At this time we cannot do much about the

issue. Scott will have the land owner with the rocks get a zoning permit for the rock fence.

#### 4. Bridge Inspection South Main over Fishing Creek

The committee had a good discussion on the bridge and on what we might need to do. Greg stated that we might want to wait for the entire report before we look at doing anything. The committee agreed and tabled this until next month's meeting.

Next Meeting Monday, March 4, 2019